









If you have any unwanted donatable clothing
suitable for 4 - 6 yr olds, could you please

 pass these on to Miss Emily.
Thank you






Dear Parents,

Thank you to those parents who have come along to the Federation meetings. It has been good to hear
your views and concerns. Please make sure you complete a response form, click here , giving  your
views and return it to the office, or email it to the mailbox email address at the bottom of this letter, by  
noon on Friday 19th May. Paper copies are available in the porch and one was sent home with the
children on Thursday. We really do want to hear all your views.

A BIG Congratulations to Lucie Biggs who entered a 'Design a Crown ' Competition in Whitchurch and
came third! You can see a picture of Lucie in her beautiful winning crown below. Lucie's prize is an art
pack for school -Thank you so much for entering, Lucie and well done!

Next week, on Thursday 18th May we are holding a 'Wear Denim for Dementia day' to raise funds for
the Alzheimer's Society. Children can come dressed in an item of denim in return for making a donation.
Classes will be undertaking some memory games and activities.

This week's recipient of Teddy Jeremy is Rosie and Evelyn in class 2 and 3, for always showing kindness
and being helpful.
Last call for Summer Holiday Club. If you require child care over the summer holidays and have not
completed our survey, this is the last week to do so before we decide to run a club or not. It will only
run if there is enough  interest. Click the link.

Please remember to send your child to school with a water bottle, sun hat and sun-cream. Please apply
sun-cream in the morning if you know it is going to be a sunny day and send in a bottle so it can be
reapplied - please label the bottle or place in a labelled bag, so we know whose it is.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mr Austin Bowers, Mrs Fran Smith
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A polite reminder that children
should NOT be bringing toys or
sentimental possessions into

school as we cannot guarantee
they will return home, or that they

will  return undamaged.
Children get very upset, which can 

 easily  be prevented if the
possessions have not been 

brought in.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1h_GM0f1nD2c2AMPS7iR4A4QVod2Tpamf/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105508930231371962538&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/5AteVPja1joZ9msA8
https://forms.gle/5AteVPja1joZ9msA8
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Brought to you by Emily and Jake.

Class 1 
PE -    Practise for sports day
Topic activities -  Finding out facts about different zoo animals
Language-    Identifying features of a letter     

Class 2 
Maths/Numeracy -   Dividing by 2 & 4; sorting animals using a Carroll Diagram              
Language - Identifying super sentence starters and terrific technical adjectives in a  range of tenses
Science/ICT - Using and creating branching databases to identify and sort animals

Class 3
Maths - Fractions & decimals & times tables
PE -  Relay practice & Obstacle courses
Language - Legend story writing and finishing letters to King Charles
Art - Doodling
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Reading Awards

Teddy Jeremy's companion this
weekend are Rosie and Evelyn






This week we have 1 awards which are recognised and
celebrated during Worship 

Congratulations and well done on the following
achievement



Amelia  - Platinum Award

Ollie - Platinum Award
Kenzie - Silver Award

This week the children have
labelled pots and planted sunflower

seeds ready to watch them grow.





   On Sunday we joined Party In The Park hosted by Bronington Community Council. 
Bronington School and Bumblebees had a stall and we were even visited by Simon Baynes MP

who attempted the treasure hunt and guess the sweets in the jar.
Thank you to everyone involved who made it happen, a good day was had by all.     

    Dementia Action Week runs 15th - 21st May this year. 



Wear Denim for Dementia Day will be on 
Thursday 18th May 

We would like all pupils and staff to come into school wearing 
at least one item of denim for a donation.

As part of the day, staff will be running memory related 
activities with the children     



May
Thursday 18th May - Denim for Dementia - Donate and wear Denim!!
Friday 26th May - Break up for Half Term

June
Monday 5th June - Back to School!
Wednesday 7th June - Class 3 trip to Xplore Wrexham  9:00am-3:00pm
Friday 16th June - Sports Day -1.30 -3.15pm
Thursday 22nd June - Bake Off for Class 3
Friday 23rd June -Reserve Sports Day
Thursday 29th June - Change over Day & Taster for Class 1

July
Wednesday 5th July - School trip to Llangollen Eisteddfod
Wednesday 12th July - Class 1 & 2 Jambori Wrexham
Thursday 20th July - Summer holidays begin!!

TRAINING DAYS Academic Year 2023 -2024
Friday 1st September 2023
Monday 4th September 2023
Friday 22nd December 2023
Monday 8th January 2024
Monday 8th April 2024
Friday 28th June 2024
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